
For more information For more information 

Visit: yoursay.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/bellara-foreshore-renewal

Phone: (07) 3205 0555

Email: yoursay@moretonbay.qld.gov.au

If you require assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, contact the National 
Relay Service. 

If you require translation or interpretation assistance, contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service (TIS) National.  

Council is planning a major upgrade to parks and 
facilities at Sylvan Beach. The upgrade will replace 
aging infrastructure and provide new facilities that 
meet our community’s needs. 

This project is proudly funded by the Queensland 
Government’s South East Queensland Community 
Stimulus Program (SEQCSP) in association with 
Moreton Bay Regional Council.

Planned improvements

The project is expected to include:

New or improved playgrounds
Improvements to picnic areas and boardwalks
New or improved facilities for markets, food trucks and 
events
Improved safety and accessibility, particularly around 
roadways
Protection of existing native vegetation

Get involved 

You can find out more about the Bellara Foreshore Renewal 
project at yoursay.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/bellara-foreshore-
renewal. 

Register for project updates to stay informed.

The designs for the upgrades will be ready for community 
feedback later this year. Register now to make sure you can 
have your say! Your feedback will help make sure the Bellara 
Foreshore Renewal project meets your community’s needs. 

Timeline

Project area

BELLARA FORESHORE RENEWAL
BRIBIE ISLAND 

Upgrade 
design

Now Mid 2022 Late 2022 Mid 2023

Public 
consultation 

on design

Publication of 
final designs

Construction 
begins*

* duration dependant on final designs
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